
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 13/02/2023 4:32:22 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

13/02/2023 

MR Andrew Fraser 
114 Crescent Road ALLY 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2022/2162 - 128 Crescent Road NEWPORT NSW 2106 

Dear Sir, 
My concern centres around proposed Lot 6, where the foreshore building line appears to have 
been changed to accommodate the developement. As pointed out in the Dillon submission, 
this is inconsistent with all other properties in the immediate area and I agree that Council 
should reinstate the consistent foreshore building line. 
Regards, Andrew Fraser. 
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